The next parent forum will take place before Presentation Evening on
Wednesday 10th July 5:30- 6:30pm. Please click on the date to register
your attendance. We will provide light refreshments and for parents who
are staying through to Presentation Evening with their children, will
provide a supervised space for them to work.

The agenda is as follows:

1) Introduction from CEO, Steve Mitchell
2) Opportunity to ask any questions and hear parent/carers voice
3) Opportunity for parents/carers to make suggestions for further
improvement regarding
e Behaviour: A brief overview of the trust's behaviour policy - are
systems clear? Any comments
e Home-school communication: including bulletin and website.
e Uniform: discussion regarding using suppliers rather than getting it
from the school



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCyioR_l8v3M7YD4jULT-aalQX4Rk_PdPKFMTuU7muwlfxVw/viewform
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/policies/Trust/AFMAT_Behaviour_Policy_Jun24.pdf

